











## **Happy Spring!**

The weather feels like it wants to warm up but we're not quite there yet...

## **Q2 2024 Schedule and Office Closures**

- The office will be closed in conjunction with **Fairfax and Loudoun Spring Break March 25 29**. We have a pipe that needs to be fixed and needed to close the office to fix that pipe! We will have one staff member in the office to help manage emergencies and other urgent concerns.
- Dr Dulac will be out for CE: April 10-11 and May 8-9 (Wednesday-Thursdays).
- We will close the office in observence of **Memorial Day on Monday May 27**.

When Dr. Dulac is out for CE the following services are available: Front Desk: Billing, insurance, and scheduling (all regular services)
Hygiene: Cleanings (must have seen the doctor in the last 10 months in VA)
Assistants: Emergency triage and \$50 off Zoom Whitening!

## **Online Presence**

We've made a number of updates to the website <u>DulacDDS.com</u>. There are YouTube videos Dr Dulac has recorded answering the most common questions about most procedures. Our website allows for online payments. We also have a blog section Dr Dulac has written personally with more in depth information and advice on topics like sleep apnea and tips for the anxious patient. We also have increased our social media presence. Follow us on: Facebook, Instagram, and TicToc!

## **Staff Updates**

Our current staff and their photos and bios may be found on our website: <a href="mailto:dulacdds.com/about-us/staff">dulacdds.com/about-us/staff</a>. Current Front Staff: Caroline, Debbie, Liz, and Dianne. Current Hygienists: Nadjma and Amanda. Assistants: Erica and Starr!

Wishing you a spring filled with fun and lots of reasons to show off those beautiful teeth... We look forward to seeing you in the office!

Jason Julae DDS